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House Captains 

Congratulations to our newly appointed house captains, Alyssa, 
Cameron, Jacob, Sophie, Lilia, Jack, Fareed and Grace. We know 
you will do a fantastic job! 

Super Science  
Base 11 & 12 planned and carried out their own investigations 
in science this week. They controlled their variables and worked 
well in groups to set up their investigations. Well done Year 5! 

 

FAWS  
Coffee Afternoon 

 
Friday 11th October  -  2.30pm 

In the School Library 
Everyone is welcome 

 

FAWS Appeal: If anyone has any spare party bag, 
Christmas gift bags, toys, unused stationery or games we 
would be very grateful for them as donations for the 
school Christmas fayre. Many thanks, Mrs Angel. 



 

 

 

 

             

Apley Hub School Phone No:  07514 230470 

Breakfast Club Phone No: 07514  229353 

DATE EVENT 

Monday 7th October Year 5 London Trip Meeting 
for Parents—3.20pm Base 11 

Tuesday 8th October Year 4 Egyptian Workshop 

Thursday 10th October  Bikeabilkity Group 3  

Friday 11th October FAWS Coffee Afternoon 
2.30pm 

Tuesday 15th October FAWS Halloween Disco 

Thursday 17th October  Bikeabilkity Group 3  

Friday 18th October  Year 1 Break Time Cake Sale  

Friday 18th October  Wear Orange for Charlie Day 

Monday 21st October Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 23rd October Parent Consultations 

Thursday 24th October  School Photos  

Friday 25th October Pupils Break Up For Half Term 

Monday 4th November Pupils Return to School 

Thursday 7th November Year 5 Trip To London 

Friday 8th November Year 5 return at 
approximately 5.30pm 

Friday 8th November WW1 Centenary Day 

Monday 11th to Friday 
15th November 

Year 6 Arthog Trip 

All newsletters, dates and school information is available on our website at http://www.apleywoodprimaryschool.org.uk 

 

The Reception children  
have learnt how to become 
Learning Detectives! Two 
children are chosen daily, 
who are responsible for 
spotting super independent 
learning, and then   report 
this back to the class at 
the end of the day. Check 
out our glasses! 

Fabulous Festival 
Thank you to everyone who provided food for our 
harvest festival. Some guests from @Maninplace 
who support homeless people in our local area came 
to speak to the children and collected your           
donations for their good cause. 

Practical First Aid  

On Wednesday this 
week, Base 12 had a 
visit from Mr Murphy 
who spoke to us about 
First Aid. All of the 
children learnt how   
to do many things,     
including how to put 
on a sling; give CPR 
and how to treat a 
nosebleed. They all 
enjoyed having a go, 
and asked some     
excellent   questions. 

 Well done Base 12!  

 

https://twitter.com/Maninplace

